
 

 

 

            27 February 2025 
 
 
World Book Day – Friday 7 March  

         
            
Dear Parent / Carer 

We will be celebrating World Book Day in school on Friday 7 March.  The day will be full of fun activities for the 

children to take part in and this year we have decided to give the children the choice of dressing up as any book 

character.  We look forward to seeing what fantastic creations the children come up with and will spend time 

during the day sharing our favourite book characters and the reasons behind our costume choices.  

In addition, on that day, we would also like to invite adults to a reading morning at school. The doors will open at 

8:30 as usual and you will have the opportunity to come into the classroom with your child and share a book with 

them. A bell will ring at 8:55 and adults can leave the school through the main gates.  

Finally, as a part of our celebrations you will also have the chance to visit our Book Fair.  The books will arrive in 

school on Thursday 13 March until Tuesday 18 March.  We are going to set the book cases up in school during 

the day and the children will be able to bring in money to buy books and stationery. We ask that you send your 

child in with the exact money for the books they would like to buy or an envelope of coins to cover the cost of any 

books they choose. 

We will receive limited copies of each title in the cases so please make it clear to your child what they are 

allowed to buy with their money or, for younger children, send them in with a note in their money envelope 

detailing which titles they are allowed to buy and the class teacher will help them find them. 

 

For those who would prefer to visit the book fair with their child, we will set the cases up after school each day, in 

the KS1 playground from Thursday 13 March to Tuesday 18 March. 

Thank you for your support.   

 

Miss Beard  
Class Teacher/ English Team   

 

 


